ACS Secretary General pays courtesy visit to President of Trinidad & Tobago



(Port-of-Spain, May 11, 2012) Secretary General of the Association of Caribbean States (ACS), Ambassador Alfonso Múnera Cavadía paid a courtesy visit to His Excellency Professor George Maxwell Richards, President of the Republic of Trinidad & Tobago on 11 May 2012.

His Excellency Professor George Maxwell Richards received Ambassador Múnera at Knowsley Building, Port of Spain, Trinidad. This was the first official meeting between the President and the newly appointed ACS Secretary General, who officially assumed office on 10 April 2012.